

Saint Patrick Parish Parroquia de San Patricio



July 18, 2008

City of Racine Richard M. Jones Commissioner of Public Works 730 Washington Ave. Racine, WI 53403

Re: Block and Closed Street

Dear Mr. Jones:

This year St. Patrick Parish is celebrating the 152nd Anniversary. The celebration will take place on Sunday, August 24, 2008. Our request is to close 1100 Erie St. to Prospect to Colbert St. In the past years, we have invited the neighbors and the community and for that reason we need extra space for accommodation. We would need 5 barricades to delivery on Friday, August 22, 2008 and barricades to pick up on August 25, 2008.

We would like to thank you in advance and if additional information is required, please contact me at 262-632-8808.

Sincerely,

Amalia Pardo Parish Secretary

nalia Pardo

The state of the state of